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December 3, 2014 
 
Max Kleinman, MD, FRCPC, CIME 
960 Lawrence Ave West 
Suite 303 
North York, Ontario  M6A 3B5 
Canada 
 
Dear Dr. Kleinman,  
 
Congratulations, I am pleased to announce that you have successfully 
completed the requirements for recertification by the American Board of 
Independent Medical Examiners (ABIME). 
 
Five years have been added to your original certification.  Your 
certification is valid through August 9, 2019.  A new certificate will be 
mailed to you in approximately three weeks. 
 
Please continue to use your designation as a Certified Independent 
Medical Examiner (CIME).  This is a registered service mark that 
indicates you have acquired unique skills and knowledge. 
 
As ABIME continues to gain recognition as the national quality assurance 
organization among insurers, workers’ compensation agencies, legal 
organizations, case management companies, large self-insured entities, 
insurance brokers, consultants and other professional organizations, your 
designation as a CIME will increase in value. You have achieved a unique 
distinction as a CIME and we wish you continued success in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mohammed I. Ranavaya, MD, MS, FRCPI, FFOM, CIME 
President, ABIME 
Professor and Chief, Division of Occupational and Disability Medicine 
Joan C. Edwards School of Medicine, Marshall University, W.Va. 
 
 


